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Karen DeMaria

From: Bob Goble <rtgoble@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 7:07 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Goble 1406 South / T2023-0140

Attachments: Goble 1406 South 3.HEIC; Goble 1406 South 2.HEIC; Goble 1406 South 4.JPG; Goble 1406 South
1.JPG

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

June 5, 2023
Hi Karen,

This is the first of 2 emails with 1-4 here photos here and 5-8 in the following one. | found | could not send all 8 at once
due to data size.

When you have both emails please make all 8 pictures available to the Commission members for our proposal to be
heard next Monday 12 June. These were taken during the start of our repairs on May 29-31.

Thank you,
Bob Goble

Robert T. Goble
1406 South Street
Key West, FL 33040
rtgoble@gmail.com
803-513-2551
















Karen DeMaria

From: Bob Goble <rtgoble@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 7:18 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Goble 1406 South Street / T2023-0140

Attachments: Goble 1406 South 7.JPG; Goble 1406 South 5.JPG; Goble 1406 South 8.HEIC; Goble 1406 South 6.JPG

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

June 5, 2023
Hi Karen,
This is the 2nd of 2 emails with photos 5-8.

When you have both emails please make all 8 pictures available to the Commission members for our proposal to be
heard next Monday 12 June. These were taken during the start of our repairs on May 29-31.

Thank you,
Bob Goble

Robert T. Goble

1406 South Street

Key West, FL 33040
mobile: 803-513-2551















Karen DeMaria

From: Bob Goble <rtgoble@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:07 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Termite Damage letter from Jesus Montes / T2023-0140
Attachments: Goble 1406 South St T2023-0140.jpg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Karen,

For our June 12 Commission hearing please add the attached 1-page letter from Jesus Montes regarding the
termite damage at our home at 1406 South Street.

Thank you,

Bob Goble

Robert T. Goble
rtgoble@gmail.com
mobile: 803-513-2551







